UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 205655

MEMORANDUM FOR: Distribution

FROM: T. L. King, Deputy Director
Division of Safety Issue Resolution

SUBJECT: MEETING WITH NUMARC ON COMPARISON OF IPE
RESULTS WITH SAFETY GOALS

A meeting with NUMARC is schedulesZ sor 8:30 - 10:30 a.m. on
September 20, 1990 in Room v13 of the Nicholson Lane South
Building (5650 Nicholson Lune, Rockville, Md.) The purpose of
the meeting is to discuss inilustry views and the potential for
their cooperation and participation in a comparison of Individual
Plant Examination (IPE) resilt, to the Commission's Safety Goals.

This meeting is in followup to a Staff Requirements Memorandnm
dated May 10, 1990 which stated:

"Specifically there may be ways of building on the above
knowledge that is already avallable to create a
representative sample of U.S. plants. Staff discussion with
licensees on this issue may secure their cooperative
involvement in this endeavor."

Your attendance at the meeting is welcome.
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